## TOWN OF RYE RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS OPERATOR IN RESPONSIBLE CHARGE Saturday, October 23, 2021

## **Interview Number One**

At 10:00 am on Saturday, October 23, 2021, the following met with Mr. Richard Hopp via Zoom for an interview for the Operator in Responsible Charge position: Marty Rahl, Mayor; Larry Sisk, Trustee; Patrick Ryan, Trustee; Greg Colter, former ORC; Gib Rokich, Operator; and Sherri Beach, Clerk.

A list of 15 questions were asked of this candidate.

The interview ended at 10:14 am.

## Interview Number Two

At 11:00 am on Saturday, October 23, 2021, the following met with Mr. James Lottig for an interview for the Operator in Responsible Charge position: Patrick Ryan, Trustee; Greg Colter, former ORC; Gib Rokich, Operator; and Sherri Beach, Clerk.

The same list of 15 questions were asked of this candidate.

The interview ended at 12:24 pm.

## Adjournment

Greg, Gib, Patrick and Sherri discussed the candidates, and Greg will discuss his recommendations with Marty Rahl, Mayor. The Town of Rye representatives left the building at 1:23 pm.

Marty Rahl, Mayor

Sherri Lynn Beach, Town Clerk

The Next Regular Board of Trustees meeting will be held on November 10, 2021, at 6:00 pm at the Town Hall at 2067 Main Street, Rye, CO 81069 Public is encouraged to attend

Individuals with disabilities needing auxiliary aid(s) may request assistance by contacting the Rye Town Clerk at 719-489-2011. We would appreciate if you would contact us at lease 48 hours in advance of scheduled events so arrangements can be made to locate the requested auxiliary aid(s).